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I ask the Central Committee of the Hungarian Workers’ Party, the Council of Ministers and the Presidium of the
Hungarian People’s Republic to accept my sincere thanks for your friendly greetings on the occasion of the fifth
anniversary of the liberation of Hungary by the Soviet army.

J. STALIN

("Daily Review," No. 86, 13 April, 1950)
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